
2nd March 2020 

      This week we are learning: 

 Maths: The children will continue to subtract numbers, within 20, 

crossing the 10. We will continue to use the subtraction symbol and 

concrete resources and pictorial methods.  

 English: Continuing to orally rehearse The Queen’s Hat story, using 

our new actions. To begin to learn about the exclamation mark and 

use it to punctuate sentences. To independently write and spell sen-

tences containing the er and est suffix e.g. higher, tallest.  

 History: The children will learn about Charles I and the time 

where there was no King and Queen in England. 

 Art: The children will be appraising the work of Paul Klee, focus-

sing on his painting ‘The Castle and the Sun’. 

W.O.W—word of the week:   

  Exclamation - a sudden cry or remark expressing surprise, strong emotion, or pain.  

The wind went SWISH! 

World Book Day: 
We invite children to come to school on the 5th March in pyjamas and dressing 
gowns and to bring a favourite book with them. They can also bring slippers, a 

cushion and/or a teddy. This is to ensure that part of the day can be used for cosy 
reading for pleasure. In contrast to previous years, we will not be asking for 

children to dress up as characters this year. There will be no charge for this non-
uniform day: we warmly encourage parents, if you're able to, to spend any money 
that would've previously bought costumes, on books for your child/ren instead. If 
children don't want to come in their pyjamas/dressing gown, they can choose to 

come in school uniform. If the children do come to school wearing their cosy clothes, 
it is important that you ensure that they have a coat and appropriate footwear for 

break and lunch times.  

Concept Cat: 
We will be introducing a new concept to your child each week. We will model 

using the word as much as possible during the week. Can you use this 
word at home?  

Only - Fred the Frog only talks in sounds. 

Learning at home:  

Can you find out what your parent/s favourite 
story book is? 

Parents’ Evening: 
Wednesday 25th March - 2.15 - 6.30  
Tuesday 31st March - 2.15 - 6.30  

Booking forms will be available in the Junior Hall the week before. 
We will let you know more details nearer the time. 

Coppice Class Copper Change Challenge…  
Every class now has a container to collect any small change—who will be the 

first class to fill their container? Good luck! 

Please see separate poster in your classroom window for more information.  


